
Site Visit Notice  

 
The Historic District Review Board will hold a site visit to the waterfront park on 
West Street, Cold Spring, NY on Wednesday, September 15, 2010 at 8:00 pm for 
the purpose of viewing proposed lighting.  
 
Dated: September 13, 2010 
Al Zgolinski, Chairman  
Historic District Review Board  


